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To:   SCFHP Provider 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Operations 

Date:  January 27, 2016 

Subject: New ‘Find a Doctor’ Tool Available on www.scfhp.com 

Dear Provider:  

Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) has implemented a new ‘Find a Doctor’ tool on our 
website, www.scfhp.com. This new tool offers users convenient access to up-to-date, accurate 
information about providers in the SCFHP Medi-Cal, Cal MediConnect, and Healthy Kids plans. 
With this update, SCFHP’s online search tool is compliant with state and federal regulations 
regarding provider directories.  

You can find the search tool at www.scfhp.com/for-members/find-a-doctor.   

Remember, it is important to notify SCFHP immediately of any changes to your demographic 
information. Your cooperation in providing timely updates to SCFHP is crucial. 

Thank you. 

http://www.scfhp.com/for-members/find-a-doctor

